
Mrs Woodward and Mrs Knight 

 

As you will already be aware Mrs Woodward and Mrs 

Knight are retiring at the end of next week. Mrs Wood-

ward has worked as a Teacher at Netherbrook for 22 

years and Mrs Knight as a Teaching Assistant for 15 years.  

I will say more about them in our final newsletter next 

week but if you or your children have been taught or 

supported by either over the years feel free to pop in and 

say goodbye next week.  

 

Well done girls for passing your vocal exams!! 

Amy M, - Merit 

Chloe B - Distinction 

Daisy D, - Distinction. 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well, we are nearly there. Just one week to go before the start of the 

long summer holidays. It has been a great year again and thank you 

all for your ongoing support. 

Next year we will be increasing our communication with parents 

through a variety of means. We feel that it is important that parents 

have a greater knowledge of what their child is doing in school and 

hopefully we can let you know more quickly through texts and mes-

sages home when your child has done something great in school.  

Well done to Year 6 for a fantastic trip to Drayton Manor this week. 

We had a great day and the children’s behaviour was impeccable 

throughout. It is their Leavers Service next Thursday at 2.00pm which 

will be finished off by launching balloons  with the children's’ wishes 

for their future—I hope that they all come true. 

Today you will be receiving your child’s end of year school report. 

Please take some time to read it and come in on Monday for our 

Open Evening, to have a chat with the teachers if you have any ques-

tions. You can have a look through the books too. Reception, Year 1, 

Year2 and Year 6 will also have their statutory test results included in 

their reports today too.  

As usual, I have had the pleasure of reading and signing all of the 

children’s reports this year and they really are wonderful to read. So 

many children have made such great progress and achieved many 

personal triumphs. Hopefully you will be pleased. However, please 

remember that reports are written mainly for parents and as such 

they are honest about some issues which may need to be addressed 

next year. Please have a chat with your child about their report and 

ensure that they know to work hard on any areas for development 

mentioned next year. 

We have noticed that many pupil’s attendance for this year is below 

the 95% target issued by the Government. As such, next year we will 

be adopting a similar policy to many other schools locally. This will 

mean that if your child has more than 7 days absence during the aca-

demic year, you will need to provide some form of medical evidence 

that they are ill, otherwise absences will be recorded as unauthor-

ised. We are also having an increasing number of children arrive late 

at the school office. PLEASE make sure that children arrive promptly, 

no later than 8.55am. Again, we will be tightening up on this next 

year and persistent lateness will also be recorded as unauthorised.  

          Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

16.07.18 Open Evening—3.30pm - 5.30pm 

16.07.18 Year 3 Parents Transition Meeting  

17.07.18 Year 4 Parents Transition Meeting  

18.07.18 EYFS Fun Day  

18.07.18 EYFS Summer Fayre 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

18.07.18 Year 6 Parents Transition Meeting  

19.07.18 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm 

19.07.18 Year 5 Parents Transition Meeting  

20.07.18 Teddy Bears Picnic Lunch 

20.07.18 Break Up at  3.15pm 

03.09.18     INSET Day School Closed to pupils  

04.09.18 INSET Day School closed to pupils  

             

 Students of the Week  

Lacey E, Ethan O, Logan S, Emily P, Lewis C, 

Dynari F, Lauren W, Jessica C, Liam H. 



Find me in your lunch box  to win a prize!! 

HAM 0R CHICKEN FINGER ROLL (1) 

SAUSAGE ROLL (2) 

CHICKEN NUGGETS (2) 

CRISPS 

OR  
CHEESE FINGER ROLL (1) 

CHEESE ROLL (2) 

VEGETABLE NUGGET (2) 

CRISPS 

 CUPCAKES    or   ICE CREAM            

Children 

may bring a 

teddy bear 

if they wish 

too. 


